

12 December 2017



## Local / Education News Editors

Dear Sir/Madam.

## Press Invitation: Naming Ceremony of the Mr and Mrs Chan Chak Fu Building

The Hong Kong Polytechnic University (PolyU) recently received a generous donation from Victoria Park Hotels Limited to help advance the University's development and its education and research in the area of hotel and tourism management. In recognition of the generous contribution of the donor, PolyU will name the School of Hotel and Tourism Management building as "Mr and Mrs Chan Chak Fu Building".

A naming ceremony will be organised for the special occasion. You and your representatives are cordially invited to attend and cover the event, with details as follows:

Date:

15 December 2017 (Friday)

Time:

3:30 pm - 4:30 pm

Venue:

Lecture Hall, Basement Level 1,

PolyU School of Hotel and Tourism Management,

17 Science Museum Road, Tsim Sha Tsui East, Kowloon.

Officiating Guests:

The Honourable Matthew Cheung, Chief Secretary for Administration;

Representatives of the Donor: Mr Lawrence Chan, Mr Charles Chan and Mr Joseph Chan, Directors of the Victoria Park Hotels Limited;

Mr Chan Tze-ching, Council Chairman, PolyU; and

Professor Timothy W. Tong, President, PolyU.

Language:

**English** 

For enquiries, please feel free to contact me at 2766-6377 or Ms Michelle Li (3400-2128 / 9162-8048). Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Winnie Lam

Division Head (Public Affairs)

Communications and Public Affairs Office